
 

From: "Prince, Aidan" <aprince@london.ca> 

Date: May 31, 2016 at 11:43:47 AM EDT 

To: "Cassar, Florence  

Subject: Swag 

Hi Flo, 
  
Here are photos of what Jackie has. There a lots of the specifically LDRRAC branded 
items (pen flashlight, sticky note pad, magnet). There are 2 London logo pen sets and 5 
mugs. I imagine these were intended to give as thank you gifts to guest speakers, 
whereas the branded items were for community events. I think there's definitely 
opportunity for change.  
  
Instead of the calendar, the committee may wish to give LDRRIA nominees a simple 
City logo branded product, which we typically have readily available from our stores 
office as follows: 
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Aidan Prince 
Organizational Development Specialist 
Human Resources 
City of London300 Dufferin Ave. P.O. Box 5035, London ON N6A 4L9P: 519.661.2500 x 
2789 | Fax: 519.661.6448aprince@london.ca | www.london.ca  
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Prince, Aidan  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 11:25 AM 
To: Prince, Aidan <aprince@london.ca> 
Subject: Swag 
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